ST. FRANCIS INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL

NOTICE
Date-08.12.22

DISCONTINUATION OF PAYTM FEES PAYMENT CHANNEL

All parents/guardians are to note that PAYTM APP fees payment channel is being
discontinued from 1st Jan 2023. Henceforth only mode of payment for online fees shall
be through school website or Quick School Mobile App (i0OS + Android). Other online
modes like NEFT/UPI/Other UPI Apps like GPAY/PhonePe have already been
discontinued earlier.

In case of any difficulty in using the app, please see the video guide on the school's
YouTube channel (https://www.youtube.com/@StFrancisXavierSchool) or consult with

the Office in person.
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